
From: Leigh Svendsen [mailto:leighs@hsu.net.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 11 January 2018 12:52 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Cc: AMOD 
Subject: AM2014/286 SESA Hearings and Inspections 

 
Your Honour 
 
We note the information provided by Endeavour Foundation concerning the inspections scheduled for 
their businesses in Sydney.   
 
Please be advised that the Health Services Union is intending to attend all inspections arranged in 
relation to the above matter. At this stage I will be the representative attending. 
 
  
Regards…/ Leigh Svendsen 
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